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WORKING ON SERVICE PROJECTS
  

When you attend a chapter meeting you will find out that they have a number of activities such
as service projects coming up.  As a candidate, you can attend and be with them.    If you are
not sure about attending, just ask the Adviser or the Chief and they can answer your questions.

  

Service is a great part of the OA.  We do service to Scouting to Food Banks, summer camps,
civic organizations, etc.  We want you to be a part of all of that.  Make sure you check out the
calendar from time to time.

  

Remember, you are only a candidate for a year, so make sure that the 1st thing you schedule is
your Ordeal.
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